From: steve edwards

Sent: 15 November 2022 10:42
To: Planning Planning; David Fowler;
Subject: Objection to planned building works on Museum Street

Ref: 2021/2954/P One Museum Street

As a local living just off Drury Lane for over 20 years I strongly object to the proposal
to build a 74m high office block, to replace the old Travelodge.

This area has been blighted by continuous large scale building works and many of
these developments remain empty.

Please do not go ahead with this.

Steve Edwards
Flat B, 14 Stukeley Street, WC2B 5LQ



